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State Flood Hazard Mitigation Plan  
The following items summarize the NeDNR Floodplain Management Section’s progress to date: 

Draft Plan Sections: 

• The comment period closed on September 7, 2021 on the follow plan sections: Planning 
Process, Federal Funding sources and What We’ve Learned from the Past/Plan 
Maintenance Process. Comments are being incorporated and Plan sections finalized.  

• The following draft plan sections will be posted soon on the website and then available 
for review and comment until October 29, 2021: 

o Mitigation Strategy: Goals, Objectives, and Actions 
o Flood Claim Analysis 

• Upcoming draft sections include: 
o Regulatory Framework Evaluation 
o Local Capability Assessment 

• Draft sections and the form for submitting comments may be found in the right-hand 
column on the Plan’s web page: 
https://dnr.nebraska.gov/floodplain/nebraska-flood-hazard-mitigation-plan 

Data / Information Requests: 

• We continue to seek information and your input on: 
o Flood history information for: Verdigre Creek, Wood River, South Platte, Middle 

Loup, South Loup, Lower Loup, Pebble Creek, Medicine Creek, Red Willow Creek 

Projected Tasks for October: 

• The third Plan Development Committee meeting is scheduled for October 12, 2021, at 
10:00 a.m. CDT. Please email Adele if you would like to participate in the Plan 
Development Committee meetings but have not already received an invitation. 

• Seek additional information for Flood History section 
• Begin incorporating comments for the Recovery Funding Sources section  
• Begin incorporating comments for the Mitigation Strategy, Flood Claim Analysis, and 

Local Capability Assessment sections 
• Finalize Lessons from the Past, Plan Maintenance Process, Planning Process, and Flood 

Risk Types sections 

For additional information or questions, please contact: 

Adele Phillips, CFM 
Flood Mitigation Planner
  

Office: (402) 471-9252 
Email: adele.phillips@nebraska.gov
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